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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
March 25, 2025 
    
LAFAYETTE UTILITIES SYSTEM CONTRACTOR TO CONDUCT OVERHEAD ELECTRIC LINE DRONE SURVEYING 

 
LAFAYETTE, LA– On Tuesday, March 25 and Wednesday, March 26, 2025, weather permitting, a Lafayette 
Utilities System (LUS) contractor will be conducting a drone survey of the LUS overhead electric line along 
Kaliste Saloom Road from Ambassador Caffery to Evangeline Thruway/Highway 90. The drone will fly 150 to 
250 feet above ground level in accordance with FAA regulations. The surveying is routine and is for 
maintenance purposes. 
 
If you have any questions, please call LUS Dispatch at 337-291-5700. 
 
Our Mission Statement: As a publicly owned utilities system, we provide high-quality, competitively priced 
services that exceed our customers’ expectations, and contribute to the Consolidated Government to 
support other community needs. 
 

 
 

 ### 
 
 
 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
Heidi Tweedel, Lafayette Utilities System Spokesperson 
337-291-5822 office | htweedel@lus.org  
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